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Hello Parents and Carers! 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

All the children have settled back in 
very quickly and are happy to see their 
friends to play and learn together with 
new friends. 
 
We have been reading The Three Little 
Pigs and discussing how the pigs felt 
when their houses were blown down.  
 
In Phonics we are learning letter ‘i’ with 
lots of fun activities to encourage 
interaction and mark making.  Please 
see the guidance sheet on the back of 
the newsletter to show you how we 
teach this sound.  
 
In maths, we have been practising our 
number recognition and counting skills 
to the number 4.  
 

Our last week of the traditional tale 
The Three Little Pigs. The children will 
be acting out the story. 

 
The children will be investigating 
different materials such as stone, 
brick, wood, metal, straw, wool and 
sorting them according to their 
properties. For example, hard and 
soft.  
In Maths we will be focussing on 
positional words and describing 
spaces.   

Our focus nursery rhyme will 
be ‘The grand old Duke of 
York.’      

Please share this rhyme with 
your children using the link 

below. 
https://www.youtube.com/ 
watch?v=cPZDzc-tmu0 

NURSERY WORD OF THE WEEK 

                      Construct   
Outdoor learning 

We will continue to discuss the 
change in weather and the signs 
around us that show us that it is 

Winter.  

 
 

Thank you, Nursery staff ☺ 

General Notices 

Donations 
Thanks to all the parents who have donated this week.  We really appreciate 
this contribution so that we can purchase ingredients. The money will go 
towards ingredients for sensory play such as Playdough, Cloud Dough, 
Rainbow pasta and food and cooking experiences. These are all important for 
your children’s development! We will still be collecting next week for those of 
you who wish to donate. 
Home Time 
Please can parents queue in single file at the doors when collecting. 
Your child’s safety is extremely important to us. We ask that you form a 
queue and continue to be patient when we are calling your children’s names. 
If somebody different is picking up your child, you must inform staff or call 
the school before pick up time. We will not send your child home if you do 
not inform staff of any changes. Therefore, please let us know in advance. 
Haircuts and Uniform 
Polite reminder that children should have crew cuts only and not fashion 
cuts.  Long hair should be tied back.  Please see website for further details. 
In cold weather it is important that your child wears a warm coat as we go 
outside every day.  Shoes rather than boots should be worn to school.   

Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever 
reason, please ensure that you ring the school office 
by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, 
class, and reason for absence. 
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